COMMISSION ON ORGANIZATION OF THE EXECUTIVE BRANCH OF THE GOVERNMENT

1626 K STREET NW. WASHINGTON 25, D.C.

February 10, 1949

Honorable Marriner S. Eccles Federal Reserve System Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Eccles:

A copy of the report on PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT, issued by the Commission on Organization of the Executive Branch of the Government, is enclosed.

There is also enclosed a copy of The Task Force Report on Federal Personnel, a study made by the Personnel Policy Committee of the Commission.

This is the second set of reports released by the Commission. The first set was sent to you on February 7, 1949.

Respectfully yours.

Francis Porch

Francis P. Brassor Secretary